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Shark Documentary Film Screening Coming to Jackson Library 

 
JACKSON – The Jackson Branch of the Ocean County Library will screen a documentary 
film on sharks at 10:30 a.m. Wednesday, July 24. 
 
This film investigates sharks' importance to ecosystems and humankind's mass 
destruction of the species worldwide. It debunks historical stereotypes and media 
depictions of sharks and reveals the reality of sharks as pillars in the evolution of the 
seas. 
 
The runtime of the film is 88 minutes and it is rated PG. 
  
This branch is located at 2 Jackson Drive.  
 
Registration is required for this free event. To register, call the branch at 732-928-4400 or 
visit www.tinyurl.com/sharkwaterfilm. 
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